
United Way  
of the Cape Fear Area 

United Way of the Cape Fear Area will expand its 
“Food for Families” backpack program, which 
currently provides supplemental food over the 
weekend to students identified as food insecure. 
2016 Ribbon of Hope grant funds will support the 
expansion of food provisions to students’ families, 
provide hot meals and non-perishables to families 
during the summer months, and will include a 
monthly newsletter focused on nutrition. 
 

http://www.uwcfa.org/
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